Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue
Manila

NOTICE OF AWARD
___December 2021

MR. ARNEL L. BONDOC

Sales Manager

Material Handling Department

PROJECT MANAGEMENT &

TECHNICAL RESOURCES CORPORATION
56 Madison Street, Mandaluyong City

Dear Mr. BONDOC:

We are pleased to notify that your proposal dated 27 October 2021 for the Supply,
Delivery, and Installation of Mobile File Compactor at the Insurance Commission
(IC) (P.R. No. 2021-09-183) amounting to FIVE HUNDRED FORTY-EIGHT
THOUSAND PESOS ONLY (PhP548,000.00), inclusive of taxes and all other
charges, is hereby accepted.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing both copies in
the space provided below. Please return one (1) copy to the Insurance Commission

c/o the Administrative Division.
Vewtjﬂ yours,

1

DEPMJIS B. FUNA .
Insurance Commissioner 87

Thank you.

CCEPTANCE/CONFORME:




